
TOWN OF DUNE ACRES 
COUNCIL MINUTES 

August 30, 2016 
 
 

 
The Town of Dune Acres Town Council met for a special meeting on Tuesday, August 30, 
2016 at the Town Hall. Council President Rich Hawksworth called the meeting to order at 
5:25 p.m., with Council Member Alexander Stemer, and Clerk-Treasurer Jeannette Bapst in 
attendance.   
 
ROAD GRANT PROJECT, CONTRACTOR AWARD 
 
It was moved and seconded to approve the recommendation of Road Commissioner John 
Sullivan to award planned road improvement work to the lowest and most responsive quote:  
Walsh & Kelly.  Motion passed unanimously.  
 
With no other matters duly brought before the Town Council, the meeting was adjourned at 
5:30 p.m.  
 
  
      
        
       _______________________________________ 

     RICH HAWKSWORTH, Town Council President 
 
 
 
       _______________________________________ 

     PETER BOMBERGER, Town Council Member 
 
 
 
                 _______________________________________ 

     ALEXANDER STEMER, Town Council Member 
 
 
 

____________________________________ 
JEANNETTE E. BAPST, Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 


